
 

 

 
 

 

The U. S. Army Corp of Engineers will be performing maintenance on the Colorado River Locks 

from April 3, 2024 to April 10, 2024, during the hours of 8 a.m. to 5p.m. each day. During this 

time there will be temporary closures so that silt, sand, and oyster shells can be removed from the 

canal gate recesses. All USACE notices regarding the Colorado River Locks can be found at: 

https://ndc.ops.usace.army.mil/ords/f?p=107:1. 

  

The Lock Master will know 24 hours in advance of possible closure periods and mariners can 

contact the Lock Master at (979) 863-7842 Ext. 2002 or at (979) 482-7321 to confirm closure 

times to minimize delay. 

 

Mariners are urged to transit at slowest safe speed to minimize wake and proceed with caution 

after passing arrangements have been made.     
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